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David Elmore

Subject: FW: SERIOUS SAFETY BREACHES/ 8 HILL RISE/ retrospective panning application

Attachments: Perry And Blackman Emails.pdf

From: George Michaelides 
Sent: 05 February 2021 10:48
To: David Elmore <d.elmore@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: Fw: SERIOUS SAFETY BREACHES/ 8 HILL RISE/ retrospective panning application

Dear Mr Elmore,

Further to my below email, to which I have had no reply, please note that I would like to call in the said 
application on the following grounds:

1. The size of the construction has already exceeded what was approved and its effect is harmful to the 
character and appearance of the locality.

2. It affects the privacy enjoyed by the houses on either side of the property.

3. Safety issues resulting from the construction of the retaining walls adjacent to both neighbouring 
properties.

Kind Regards,

Cllr George Michaelides
Northaw and Cuffley Ward


